
										 	
	
    

    OSSAA’s Position on Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 	
	
Promoting education and the understanding of groups that have 
social and cultural differences is an integral part of education-
based activities. Every student participating in activities at an 
OSSAA member school is entitled to participate in a safe school 	
environment that is free from bias. Any form of bias (included 
demeaning comments, racial, ethnic, or homophobic slurs) 
based on social or cultural differences will not be tolerated in 
education-based activities.	
	
	


